Whale Shark and Hammerhead Shark Newsletter Spring 1

Welcome back to all the children after their Christmas break! The children have settled back in really well and have already done some amazing learning this half term. We also had some exciting news to share with the children when they returned. Miss Gard and Mrs Bunkin are both expecting babies in the summer!

This half term we will be learning about nocturnal animals. Our main texts will be a book called Flashlight and the Percy the Park Keeper series. As part of our topic we will be learning about animals and their habitats, creating some nocturnal animal hand puppets and creating some weather music! We can't wait for the children to show you what they have created!

We would like to invite the children to take part in some home learning this half term. The children can choose from any of the options from the grid below. Please could their pieces of work be in by Wednesday 16th February.

An information book on	A 3D model of a	A painting of a nocturnal
nocturnal animals.	nocturnal animal.	animal.
A labelled picture of a	A diary entry from one of	A drawing in the style of
nocturnal animal.	the animals who lives in	'Flashlight'.
	Percy's Park.	

Remember to check for new spellings each week and to try and read at least three times a week. Don't forget to write in their diaries so we can share reading rewards! Thank you for your continued support.

Teachers and TAs of Whale Shark and Hammerhead Shark classes.



